This letter is regarding the Emerald Vista Estate Site with the permit number
#M1994-006. All slopes have been graded to 3H:IV or less. Over burden and
topsoil have been replaced over the entire area. We did seeding in April of
2018. Trinidad and Las Animas County was in drought last year. We will have to
see what vegetation comes out of our seeding. Pit was inspected in April of
2017 bySiRCunningham and was found to be in good order.
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